
Messages: 

- This week you should have received our class timetable, homework for this topic and your child’s GEPs. 
If any of these have not reached you, please let us know. 

- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –
beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 13th

September 2024

Our first full week in Beech Class is complete! We have had great fun
investigating cause and effect toys, as well as different materials to make
faces and looking at pictures of ourselves to see what’s different.

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for some fantastic requesting of ‘more’

Bella for trying different materials on her Mr Potato Head face
Kind Award: 

James for being kind to books  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Our daily schedule
❖ How we can ask for something we want
❖ What we do at Bucket Time!
❖ Our first Write Dance session
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